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TERMLY NEWSLETTER
26th July 2024  

Education

Dear Esteemed Parents and Guardians,

The 2023–2024 academic session has been a
remarkable year filled with exciting and
educational activities. We are grateful to God
for His protection, preservation, and divine
providence throughout this term. We also deeply
appreciate our distinguished parents for their
supportive and tireless roles. May God continue
to support and provide for you; your purses will
never run dry, and you shall not labour in vain
over these children.

Accomplishments in the Last Session

We are proud of our achievements this past term
and are committed to bringing out the best in
every child at their own pace of learning. At A+
Solid Foundation School, we transform every
disability into ability, aiming to create future
leaders who will excel among their peers.

Approved Recommended List of Textbooks

The State Ministry of Education has approved
the list of recommended textbooks for the next
term. These textbooks will be available at the
school administration office. Payments for the
textbooks should be made promptly during the
holiday to ensure your child receives their
copies on time immediately after resumption.
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Textbook Fees:
Kg1 to Kg 2:                                                                                 ₦15,500
Nur. 1 to Nur. 2:                                                                           ₦18,800
Basic 1 to Basic 3:                                                                        ₦19,600
Basic 4 to Basic 6:                                                                        ₦20,700
Basic 5:                                                                                         ₦24,500

PLEASE NOTE: FOR INTERESTED PARENTS/GUARDIANS, ALL TEXTBOOKS,
STATIONERY & NOTEBOOKS(Not customized) ARE AVAILABLE  FOR PURCHASE
IN THE SCHOOL
 
Textbooks Account Details: (Tentative)
Account Number: 0034885139 (GTBank)

Holiday Lesson

Our Holiday Lesson will commence on August 5, 2024, running from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00
p.m. We encourage all learners to participate, as it will greatly benefit them when regular
classes resume. Lesson Fees: Kg1 to Basic 5: ₦3,000 & JSS 1: ₦3,500

School Fees Payment for Next Term

We sincerely appreciate parents who have been prompt with fee payments and urge
those who defaulted last term to try harder next term. Timely payment of school fees
enables the school to execute its brilliant ideas and prevents students from facing
embarrassment. been prompt with fee payments and urge those who defaulted last term
to try harder next term. Timely payment of school fees enables the school to execute its
brilliant ideas and prevents students from facing embarrassment.

School Bank Account Details:
Account Number: 2133696686 (UBA)
Account Name: A+ Solid Foundation Nursery and Primary School

Please pay the fees into the school bank account during the holiday and submit
the payment receipt at the school office for proper recording.

Important Dates:
Closing Date for the Term: July 26, 2024
Resumption Date for Next Term: September 17, 2024
Collection of Results: July 26, 2024
Holiday Lesson Starting Date: August 5, 2024
Holiday Lesson Ending Date: September 6, 2024



Opening of Secondary School

We are excited to announce that our secondary school will officially open for
operations on September 17, 2024, offering technical and vocational training,
including computer tech skills and vocational training. Registration and enrolment
for JSS 1 (1st Set) are ongoing. The application forms and prospectus are available
for interested parents and guardians. For further inquiries, please contact the
admissions office or call: +2347036437807 / +2348101891806 

General Advice

We urge parents to monitor their children closely during the vacation, censor what
they read and watch on television, and encourage them to continue daily prayers
and reading the Word of God. They should also complete all their assignments and
projects.

On behalf of the School’s Executive Director, Education and the entire staff of A+
Solid Foundation School, we wish all our parents and learners a happy holiday.
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Sincerely, 
SIGNED

FOR: Executive Director, Education


